
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

July 21st - Title I Stakeholder Meeting/Back to School Updates 

6:30 pm 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0kdOGrrDIqHtbNHf8NMNJpAZCUczvBck1A 

 
July 27 –  Virtual Meet the Teacher 

 (link will be posted to website and emailed from your scholar’s teacher) 

 

August 1 - Day One 

Leaders are BUILT @ LPA 

8:00 am Arrival Time 

Staggered Dismissal Times Forthcoming  

 

 

 

You must complete a NUTRITION APPLICATION to determine if you qualify for free and/or reduced lunch!  Students 

will not be provided a free lunches this year unless you receive notice that you qualify for free and/or reduced 

lunch. 

https://www.dekalbschoolsga.org/school-nutrition/fr-meal-applications/ 

or 

https://www.schoolcafe.com/ 

 
Uniform dress is mandatory to attend Leadership 

Preparatory Academy.  The French Toast website is 

set up as a convenience to parents.  All shirts must 

have the LPA logo on it.  All students must wear ALL 

black shoes (there will be no exceptions to this 

policy).  The PTO sells uniform patches and you may 

contact them at LPAPTO@gmail.com for more 

information. 
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School Supplies 

Leadership Preparatory Academy will provide students with a SWAG BAG of supplies on the first day of 

school for the first semester. Your child’s teacher will email you about other items you can donate to the 

class for the school year. 

iLead – Extended Day Program 

The ILEAD after school program will begin on Monday, August 8.  Registration will begin on 

Monday, August 1.  Check the new website under Extended Day Program for program details 

and additional information. 

Who’s my child’s teacher? 

The teachers return to LPA on July 26 and will be emailing families to introduce themselves. 

Meet the Teacher  

Our annual meet the teacher event will occur on Thursday, July 28th.  Your child’s teacher will 

email you a zoom link and the time of the meeting.   

Student Health Information 

You will receive a link from your child’s teacher to complete the student health information. 

Infinite Campus 

New parents will receive an email from their child’s teacher on how to set up an infinite campus 

account.   

Address Verification 

Address verification will begin on August 8th.  Information on how to verify your residence will 

be emailed to households. 

Curb Smart 

Our official dismissal notification is still in effect.  Teachers will review the process during the 

Meet the Teacher event and it will be reviewed during the Title I Stakeholder’s Meeting. 

 



Arrival and Dismissal 

Teachers will review the process during the Meet the Teacher event and it will be reviewed 

during the Title I Stakeholder’s Meeting. 

Tardies 

Students who are tardy more than 10 times with the exception of a verified medical 

appointment) in a semester will be withdrawn from LPA. 

PARENT RESOLUTION PROCESS 

LPA is an authorized charter school in DeKalb County.  Parents are required to use our Parent 

Resolution Process to resolve issues at LPA.  The district will be unable to provide any resolution 

to any issue that arises at the school.  When you enroll your scholar at LPA you agree to abide 

by all rules, regulations and policies of the school.   

Community Fundraiser 

This year we will be raising money to support families in Mozambique through WoyeBra.  

https://www.woyebra.org/ 

T-Shirts 

LPA t-shirts will go on sale beginning Monday, August 1.  Please send $10 in cash in an envelope 

to secure your scholar’s t-shirt.  We have a limited number of t-shirts available for purchase.  

Ms. Hood is the point of contact for t-shirts. All proceeds benefit WoYeBra. 

Electronic Devices 

Electronic devices are not permitted at LPA.  Students will be issued a school laptop during the 

first week of school provided that parents have provided permission.  A link will be sent home 

during the first week of school. 

Cell Phone Lockers 

Cell phones are not permitted on the campus of LPA.  If a student must have a cell phone, then 

they must purchase a cell phone locker for $10.  Applications will be available on the website 

and students should see Ms. Hood to secure a cell phone locker. 

MASKS 

Masks are required to be worn at LPA by faculty, staff, students and parents regardless of 

vaccination status. 

 

https://www.woyebra.org/


COVID-19 TESTING 

WE are very fortunate that we have been granted another round of funding to continue testing 

our students and staff.  Testing will occur each Monday and Thursday.  We are working with the 

testing company to determine if we will be able to extend family testing throughout the school 

year.  We will keep you posted. 

Safety at LPA 

Our students participate in a variety of safety drills include active shooter, fire, tornado, etc.  

For the safety of our students we do not share information regarding our active shooter 

program with the public.  We encourage you to review the information on the website: 

https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/our-programs/program-overview/ to get some 

background on the types of activities we engage our students in to keep them safe. 
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